From:

Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcec:

Doll, Laura
4/3/2014 10:43:53 AM

Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise
(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov);
clizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D'
'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper{@cpuc.ca.gov)

Subject: FW: SF Divisadero & Pine Dig In

FYI

From: Redacted

Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 10:36 AM
To: BAR GAS_Update
Subject: SF Divisadero & Pine Dig In

At approximately 10:07, we received a report of a dig in at 1910 Divisadero called in by
SFFD. SFFD closed off the street between Pine and California, media is on site. Gas
crew is on site assessing the damage. More to follow.

Redacted

Gas Superintendent — San Francisco & Peninsula Divisions

Operations Maintenance & Construction

Redacted

SB GT&S 0379893
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